Neotech Metals Unaware of Any Material
Change

Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - December 20, 2023) - Neotech Metals Corp. (CSE:
NTMC) (OTCQB: NTMFF) (FSE: V690) ("Neotech" or "Company"), at the request of Canadian
Investment Regulatory Organization, wishes to confirm that the Company's management is unaware of
any material change in the Company's operations that would account for the recent increase in market
activity.

About Neotech Metals Corp.

The company is a mineral exploration company based in Vancouver, B.C., and holds options over the
EBB nickel-cobalt property and owns 38 rare earth mineral claims, all of which are located in British
Columbia, Canada.

For further information please contact:

Reagan Glazier, Chief Executive Officer
E-mail: reagan@neotechmetals.com
Telephone: (403) 815-6663

The CSE has not reviewed, approved, or disapproved the contents of this press release.
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To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/191776
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